
 

 

 

 

 

2.02.2021 

Job No.5115 

The General Manager 

Port Macquarie Hastings Council 

Corner Lord and Burrawan Street 

PORT MACQUARIE NSW 2444 

 
 
 
Dear Madam, 
 
RE: 10 – 13 Pacific Drive, Port Macquarie – Arborist Letter  
 
As an AQF5 qualified Arborist, I can confirm that all trees on site are 
proposed to be removed as part of the residential development and 
therefore there is no requirement to prepare an Arborist report for tree 
retention on site as per PMHC requirements. 
 

Yours faithfully 

 

 
Claire Mathieson 

Arborist – AQF5 

Land Dynamics Australia 

 


